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NRC TO SPONSOR WORKSHOP FOR STATE OFFICIALS
ON CLEANUP OF CONTAMINATED SITES

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will sponsor a national
workshop for state officials in Potomac, Maryland, on March 23 to
discuss issues relating to the cleanup of radiologically
contaminated sites.

Participating with the NRC will be Radiation Control Program
Directors from the 29 NRC Agreement States, which regulate most
uses of nuclear material in their states, other than for nuclear
power plants. The Agreement State Radiation Control Program
Directors are the professional personnel in State government
agencies who administer radiation control activities.

The workshop will be conducted at the U.S. Postal Service's
William F. Bolgar Academy, 9600 Newbridge Drive, Potomac, from
8:00 a.m. until 5:45 p.m. It is open to the public for
attendance and observation.
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